
Saturday, October 13, 2018
Patagonia Lake, Arizona 

Volunteers  

Needed! 

This annual event is looking for more volunteers, especially boaters! Help is also needed on 

shore with getting these young anglers ready for their day on the water,  launching boats, 

and lunch preparation. This is a one-day event that introduces kids to the sport of fishing and 

it is a truly rewarding experience! If you are an angler in need of fulfilling your community 

service requirement, this event would be a great way for you to do so.  
Donations are always needed, very much appreciated and tax deductible.  

Kahuna’s Kids is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization and is 100% volunteer run. 

For more information: 520-241-8527 or visit www.kahunaskids.org 

7 am to 1 pm
Hosted By: 

Del Norte Bass Anglers 
& 

Kahuna’s Kids 
a Leo A. Longoria, Jr. Memorial Foundation 

To encourage youth participation in the sport of fishing  

and appreciation for the great outdoors. 


